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WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM I

P.o. Box 968 * 3000 George Washington Way e Richland. Washington 993S2 0968 * (509) 372 5000

August 18, 1995
GO2-95-155

Docket No. 50-397

!

Mr. L. J. Callan, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

Dear Mr. Callan:

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21
REGION IV RADIATION PROTECTION MEETING

Reference: Letter GO2-95-114, dated June 21,1995, JV Parrish (SS) to U Callan (NRC),
" Region IV Radiation Protection Meeting"

The referenced letter invited members of the staff to attend a Region IV based utility meeting
to discuss radiation protection matters. Due to scheduling conflicts for certain utilities within
the Region, the meeting scheduled for August 24 and 25,1995, has been postponed. The
tentative time for a rescheduled meeting is mid-January in Arlington, Texas. Exact times and
locations will be coordinated with members of your staff and other Region IV power plants. We
apologize for any inconvenience resulting from this postponement. We look forward to your
attendance at the upcoming meeting.

Should you have any questions or desire additionalinformation regarding this matter, please call
me or W. H. Barley at (509) 377-2386, FAX (509) 377-8637.

rely,

#

,/ A
J. VWarrishTMail Drop 1023)
Vice President, Nuclear Operations
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cc: NRC Document Control Desk
KE Perkins, Jr. - NRC RIV, Walnut Creek Field Office
NS Reynolds - Winston & Strawn
JW Clifford - NRC
DL Williams - BPA/399
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - 927N i,
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